
 

Welcome to Algebra Lab! 
Miss Brechbiel 

tbrechbiel@cornwallschools.com 

(845) 534-8009, ext.4882 
 

Algebra Lab meets once during every four-day cycle, and is supplemental to 

your regular Algebra class with Mrs. Wright or Mrs. Tornatore. 

We will spend a lot of time working together as a class, but you will also have opportunities to work 

independently and in small groups.  Lessons & assignments will include problems that: 

 are aligned to the pacing in your regular math class 

to reinforce key concepts & build your confidence, 

 cover topics from both Math 8 & Algebra 

to help prepare you for Geometry next year, 

 preview upcoming units or practice prerequisite skills 

in order to give you a head start on new material. 

Please bring a pencil, highlighter, and your graphing calculator to each class. 

It is recommended that you keep your lab work in its own three-ring binder (1”) to stay organized 

between class meetings.  Keeping a separate section in your regular math binder is also fine. 

Good news - there are no quizzes, tests, or homework!  Participation is key! 

You are expected to follow along during lessons, complete your assignments, and participate 

actively.  As long as you are making a genuine effort to do your best, you are all set. 

Take advantage of the opportunity to ask questions and get extra practice! 

You have received an invitation in your email for our Google Classroom, 

and can also join using the following codes: 

A days fwioul5 

C days azqie3n 

D days ndusdct 

As a reminder, all work should be your own.  Take pride in everything you produce & create, 

even if you’re struggling to do it correctly.  Developing a strong, persistent work ethic is 

admirable, and will serve you well far beyond the classroom! 

We will be able to achieve the most success by working as a team! 
Feel free to reach out to me anytime with questions or for progress updates. 
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